
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives Sayyid Moqtada al-Sadr to discuss forming the
government

Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad

received leader of the Sadrist movement, Sayyid Moqtada al-Sadr Monday 21/5/2018

His eminence with Sadr discussed the future government and the need to create a government of

service according to service programs with clear deadlines, stressed the need for a national

decision based the interest of Iraq, noted the importance of investing opportunities so the

Iraqis enjoy the wealth of their country, considered meetings with leaders of Iraq a necessity

for convergence of views.

His eminence emphasized to produce a government of programs and be successful in service

provision to culminate the victories achieved on the political, social and military levels,

urged everyone to join efforts to save Iraq from its crises and achieve the state of service to

the citizen.


